Berlin Elementary School

School Street

Berlin, NY 12022

Dear Families,

We would like to welcome you and your son or daughter to the fifth grade. We hope you have an enjoyable and restful summer.

There are materials that are essential for the fifth grade. We encourage all students to come to school prepared with them in September.

The list is:

- 1. 2 packages of loose-leaf paper
- 2. 5 spiral subject notebooks
- 3. 5 packages of pencils
- 4. 1 package of colored pencils
- 5. 1 package of erasers
- 6. 1 package of 3x5 index cards
- 7. 1-3-ring DURABLE binder (2 inch)
- 8. 3 boxes of tissues
- 9. 2 packs of Post-it Notes
- 10. 6 Pocket Folders
- Black- Homework Folder
- Green- Math Folder
- Red- Science Folder
- 2 Blue- ELA Folders
- Yellow- Social Studies Folder

This list of materials can be purchased easily during the summer sales. We look forward to making your child's stay in fifth grade educational and enjoyable.

Sincerely,

Mr. Turetsky, Mrs. Witbeck & Mrs. Wilson